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Brandon Sanderson's White Sand Volume 3 (Signed Limited Edition)
The Dark Talent is the fifth action-packed fantasy adventure in the Alcatraz vs. the Evil Librarians
series for young readers by the #1 New York Times bestselling author Brandon Sanderson. This neverbefore-published, fast-paced, and funny novel is now available in a deluxe hardcover edition,
illustrated by Hayley Lazo. Alcatraz Smedry has successfully defeated the army of Evil Librarians and
saved the kingdom of Mokia. Too bad he managed to break the Smedry Talents in the process. Even worse,
his father is trying to enact a scheme that could ruin the world, and his friend, Bastille, is in a
coma. To revive her, Alcatraz must infiltrate the Highbrary--known as The Library of Congress to
Hushlanders--the seat of Evil Librarian power. Without his Talent to draw upon, can Alcatraz figure out
a way to save Bastille and defeat the Evil Librarians once and for all? “Like Lemony Snicket and
superhero comics rolled into one.” —Publishers Weekly, starred review At the Publisher's request, this
title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

The Reckoners Series
A fascinating new novella in Brandon Sanderson's Cosmere, the universe shared by his Mistborn series and
the #1 New York Times bestselling Stormlight Archive. Sixth of the Dusk, set in a never-before-seen
world, showcases a society on the brink of technological change. On the deadly island of Patji, where
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birds grant people magical talents and predators can sense the thoughts of their prey, a solitary
trapper discovers that the island is not the only thing out to kill him. When he begins to see his own
corpse at every turn, does this spell danger for his entire culture? -------------------- A note from
the publisher: For a detailed behind-the-scenes look at the creation of this novella, including
brainstorming and workshopping session transcripts, the first draft, line-by-line edits, and an essay by
Brandon, please see Shadows Beneath: The Writing Excuses Anthology.

Legion
Introduces the world of Roshar through the experiences of a war-weary royal compelled by visions, a
highborn youth condemned to military slavery, and a woman who is desperate to save her impoverished
house.

The Way of Kings
A 2016 HUGO AWARD NOMINEE FOR BEST NOVELLA From the author of Legion and the #1 New York Times
bestselling Stormlight Archive comes an action-filled novella about privilege, culture clash, and
expectations. God-Emperor Kairominas is lord of all he surveys. He has defeated all foes, has united the
entire world beneath his rule, and has mastered the arcane arts. He spends his time sparring with his
nemesis, who keeps trying to invade Kai's world. Except for today. Today, Kai has to go on a date.
Forces have conspired to require him to meet with his equal—a woman from another world who has achieved
just as much as he has. What happens when the most important man in the world is forced to have dinner
with the most important woman in the world?

The Annoyomancer - A parody of Brandon Sanderson's Mistborn Series
The shocking conclusion to Brandon Sanderson's Legion novella series, on its own for the first time.
Stephen Leeds is perfectly sane. It’s his hallucinations who are mad. A genius of unrivaled aptitude,
Stephen can learn any new skill, vocation, or art in a matter of hours. However, to contain all of this,
his mind creates hallucinatory people—Stephen calls them aspects—to hold and manifest the information.
Wherever he goes, he is joined by a team of imaginary experts to give advice, interpretation, and
explanation. He uses them to solve problems . . . for a price. When Stephen gets an unexpected cry for
help from the woman who taught him how to control his aspects—right when one of his aspects suddenly and
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violently disappears—it will send him on a case the likes of which he could never have imagined. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

The Dark Talent
In the second installment of this richly imagined fantasy adventure series, a new threat from within the
Library could destroy those who depend upon it the most. The Library of the Unwritten in Hell was saved
from total devastation, but hundreds of potential books were destroyed. Former librarian Claire and
Brevity the muse feel the loss of those stories, and are trying to adjust to their new roles within the
Arcane Wing and Library, respectively. But when the remains of those books begin to leak a strange ink,
Claire realizes that the Library has kept secrets from Hell--and from its own librarians. Claire and
Brevity are immediately at odds in their approach to the ink, and the potential power that it represents
has not gone unnoticed. When a representative from the Muses Corps arrives at the Library to advise
Brevity, the angel Rami and the erstwhile Hero hunt for answers in other realms. The true nature of the
ink could fundamentally alter the afterlife for good or ill, but it entirely depends on who is left to
hold the pen.

Mistborn: Secret History
The year is 1850 and Great Britain is flourishing, thanks to the Royal Society of the Esoteric Arts.
When a new mage is discovered, Royal Society elites descend like buzzards to snatch up a new apprentice.
Talented mages are bought from their families at a tremendous price, while weak mages are snapped up for
a pittance. For a lower middle class family like the Gunns, the loss of a son can be disastrous, so when
seemingly magical incidents begin cropping up at home, they fear for their Ben's life and their own
livelihoods. But Benjamin Gunn isn't a talented mage. His sister Charlotte is, and to prevent her
brother from being imprisoned for false reporting she combines her powers with his to make him seem a
better prospect. When she discovers a nefarious plot by the sinister Doctor Ledbetter, Charlotte must
use all her cunning and guile to protect her family, her secret and her city. Brother's Ruin is the
first in a new gaslamp fantasy series by Emma Newman. At the Publisher's request, this title is being
sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

Epic
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When Alcatraz and Grandpa Smedry make a pilgrimage to the Free Kingdom city of Crystallia, they are
shocked to find the city under seige by the Evil Librarians--led by Alcatraz's own mother.

Edgedancer
Dalinar leads the human armies into an escalating war with the Parshendi, while Shallan and Jasnah
search for a mythical city to secure humanity's survival, and Kaladin struggles to master his Windrunner
powers.

The Emperor's Soul
A novella from #1 New York Times bestselling author Brandon Sanderson, Legion is a fast-paced, witty,
and supremely fun thriller with a psychological bent. Stephen Leeds is perfectly sane. It’s his
hallucinations who are mad. A genius of unrivaled aptitude, Stephen can learn any new skill, vocation,
or art in a matter of hours. However, to contain all of this, his mind creates hallucinatory
people—Stephen calls them aspects—to hold and manifest the information. Wherever he goes, he is joined
by a team of imaginary experts to give advice, interpretation, and explanation. He uses them to solve
problems…for a price. His brain is getting a little crowded, however, and the aspects have a tendency of
taking on lives of their own. When a company hires him to recover stolen property—a camera that can
allegedly take pictures of the past—Stephen finds himself in an adventure crossing oceans and fighting
terrorists. What he discovers may upend the foundation of three major world religions—and, perhaps, give
him a vital clue into the true nature of his aspects. -------------------- A note from the publisher:
Brandon will send a free copy of this ebook to anyone who purchased the Subterranean Press hardcover.
See the title page in the ebook preview for details.

Oathbringer
From #1 New York Times bestselling author Brandon Sanderson, a special gift edition of Edgedancer, a
short novel of the Stormlight Archive (previously published in Arcanum Unbounded). Three years ago, Lift
asked a goddess to stop her from growing older--a wish she believed was granted. Now, in Edgedancer, the
barely teenage nascent Knight Radiant finds that time stands still for no one. Although the young Azish
emperor granted her safe haven from an executioner she knows only as Darkness, court life is suffocating
the free-spirited Lift, who can't help heading to Yeddaw when she hears the relentless Darkness is there
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hunting people like her with budding powers. The downtrodden in Yeddaw have no champion, and Lift knows
she must seize this awesome responsibility. Other Tor books by Brandon Sanderson The Cosmere The
Stormlight Archive The Way of Kings Words of Radiance Edgedancer (Novella) Oathbringer The Mistborn
trilogy Mistborn: The Final Empire The Well of Ascension The Hero of Ages Mistborn: The Wax and Wayne
series Alloy of Law Shadows of Self Bands of Mourning Collection Arcanum Unbounded Other Cosmere novels
Elantris Warbreaker The Alcatraz vs. the Evil Librarians series Alcatraz vs. the Evil Librarians The
Scrivener's Bones The Knights of Crystallia The Shattered Lens The Dark Talent The Rithmatist series The
Rithmatist Other books by Brandon Sanderson The Reckoners Steelheart Firefight Calamity At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

Brandon Sanderson's Fantasy Firsts
In 2005, Brandon Sanderson debuted with Elantris, an epic fantasy unlike any other then on the market.
To celebrate its tenth anniversary, Tor is reissuing Elantris in a special edition, a fresh chance to
introduce it to the myriad readers who have since become Sanderson fans. This new edition begins with a
preface by author Dan Wells, the first person to read the completed novel, and a new afterword by
Sanderson explaining how he came to write the book and its place in the Cosmere, the unified universe of
all his Tor novels. Also included is an expanded version of the "Ars Arcanum" appendix, with more of the
technical details of the book's magic that fans can never get enough of. Elantris was truly a milestone
both for Sanderson and for the genre of epic fantasy. It deserves this special treatment, something Tor
has done only once before, with Orson Scott Card's Ender's Game. Sanderson fans old and new will be
excited to discover it.

The Lost Metal
Thirteen-year-old Alcatraz Smedry and his companions seek Al's father and grandfather in the Great
Library of Alexandria, where they face undead, soul-stealing wraiths called the Curators of Alexandria,
and one of the Scrivener's Bones, a part-human, part-machine mercenary.

Alcatraz Versus the Scrivener's Bones
After bursting onto the fantasy scene with his acclaimed debut novel, Elantris, and following up with
his blockbuster Mistborn trilogy, Brandon Sanderson proves again that he is today's leading master of
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what Tolkien called “secondary creation,” the invention of whole worlds, complete with magics and myths
all their own. Warbreaker is the story of two sisters, who happen to be princesses, the God King one of
them has to marry, the lesser god who doesn't like his job, and the immortal who's still trying to undo
the mistakes he made hundreds of years ago. Their world is one in which those who die in glory return as
gods to live confined to a pantheon in Hallandren's capital city and where a power known as BioChromatic
magic is based on an essence known as breath that can only be collected one unit at a time from
individual people. By using breath and drawing upon the color in everyday objects, all manner of
miracles and mischief can be accomplished. It will take considerable quantities of each to resolve all
the challenges facing Vivenna and Siri, princesses of Idris; Susebron the God King; Lightsong, reluctant
god of bravery, and mysterious Vasher, the Warbreaker.

Poke-A-Dot: Construction Vehicles
Underpowered and overwhelmed, Kenton tries to hold the Sand Masters together as forces political and
personal conspire against them. Now, in one final push, Kenton must tap the most dangerous depths of his
own abilities to combat the enemies within his own guild, and discover the truth behind the ambush that
killed his father and almost destroyed the Sand Masters for good.

The Archive of the Forgotten
There is a sickness in the land. Prophets tell of the fall of empires, the rise of champions. Great
beasts stir in vaults beneath the hills, beneath the waves. Armies mass. Gods walk. The world will be
torn asunder. Epic fantasy is storytelling at its biggest and best. From the creation myths and quest
sagas of ancient times to the mega-popular fantasy novels of today, these are the stories that express
our greatest hopes and fears, that create worlds so rich we long to return to them again and again, and
that inspire us with their timeless values of courage and friendship in the face of ultimate evil—tales
that transport us to the most ancient realms and show us the most noble sacrifices, the most astonishing
wonders. Now acclaimed editor John Joseph Adams (Wastelands, The Living Dead) brings you seventeen tales
by today’s leading authors of epic fantasy, including George R. R. Martin (A Song of Ice and Fire),
Ursula K. Le Guin (Earthsea), Robin Hobb (Realms of Elderlings), Kate Elliott (Crown of Stars), Tad
Williams (Of Memory, Sorrow & Thorn), Patrick Rothfuss (The Kingkiller Chronicle), and more. Return
again to lands you’ve loved or visit magical new worlds. Victory against the coming darkness is never
certain, but one thing’s for sure—your adventure will be epic.
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Mistborn
Of the son of a High Duke of the interstellar Empire, much glory is expected. And expected. And still
expected, despite endless proof that young Dennison Crestmar has no talent whatsoever for war. But the
life Dennison is forced to live will have its surprising lessons to impart Brandon Sanderson's novels
include Elantris, the Mistborn series (Mistborn, The Well of Ascension, and The Hero of Ages),
Warbreaker, and the several volumes of the Stormlight Archive beginning with 2010's The Way of Kings.
Following the death of Robert Jordan in 2007, Jordan's wife and editor Harriet McDougal recruited
Sanderson to finish Jordan's multi-volume fantasy series The Wheel of Time from Jordan's extensive
drafts and notes. Published in 2009, The Gathering Storm, by Jordan and Sanderson, is the first of the
three volumes that will conclude Jordan's epic. At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

The Stormlight Archive, Books 1-3
This discounted ebundle Fantasy Firsts includes: The Way of Kings, Mistborn: The Final Empire,
Rithmatist, Alcatraz vs. The Evil Librarians From #1 New York Times bestselling author of The Stormlight
Archive and the Mistborn Saga, this bundle offers four entry points into the worlds of Brandon
Sanderson. Mistborn: The Final Empire begins the Mistborn Saga, The Way of Kings the Stormlight Archive,
Rithmatist, the first book in the duology, and Alcatraz vs. The Evil Librarians a series by the same
name. Prepare yourself to be whisked away to the fantastical worlds of Brandon Sanderson. The Way of
Kings — In a war that makes no sense, where ten armies fight separately against a single foe, Kaladin
struggles to save his men and to fathom the leaders who consider them expendable. Brightlord Dalinar
Kholin commands one of those other armies. Troubled by over-powering visions of ancient times and the
Knights Radiant, he has begun to doubt his own sanity. Mistborn: The Final Empire — Kelsier, a brilliant
thief has turned his talents to the ultimate caper, with the Lord Ruler as the mark. Kel's plan is the
ultimate long shot, until luck brings a ragged girl named Vin into the fold. But she will have to learn
to trust if she is to master powers of which she never dreamed. The Rithmatist — Assigned to help the
professor who is investigating the kidnapping of student Rithmatists, Joel and his friend Melody find
themselves on the trail of an unexpected discovery—one that will change Rithmatics—and their
world—forever. Alcatraz vs. The Evil Librarians — On his thirteenth birthday, foster child Alcatraz
Smedry gets a bag of sand in the mail-his only inheritance from his father and mother. It is quickly
stolen by the cult of Evil Librarians. Alcatraz must stop them, using the only weapon he has: an
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incredible talent for breaking things. Other Tor books by Brandon Sanderson The Cosmere The Stormlight
Archive The Way of Kings Words of Radiance Edgedancer (Novella) Oathbringer The Mistborn trilogy
Mistborn: The Final Empire The Well of Ascension The Hero of Ages Mistborn: The Wax and Wayne series
Alloy of Law Shadows of Self Bands of Mourning Collection Arcanum Unbounded Other Cosmere novels
Elantris Warbreaker The Alcatraz vs. the Evil Librarians series Alcatraz vs. the Evil Librarians The
Scrivener's Bones The Knights of Crystallia The Shattered Lens The Dark Talent The Rithmatist series The
Rithmatist Other books by Brandon Sanderson The Reckoners Steelheart Firefight Calamity At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

The Deadly Percheron
A classic, chilling tale of mystery and psychological horror that “will hold your attention to the last”
(The New York Times). When a young, blond, handsome man walks into a psychiatrist’s office, stating that
he believes he is losing his mind and asking questions about hallucinations, the doctor is prepared to
help his new patient overcome his delusions. But as this twisting tale progresses, the line between what
is real and unreal begins to blur—and the story becomes not only a murder mystery but a dark, unsettling
voyage into memory, madness, torture, and despair.

Words of Radiance
After twenty years in the Roughs, Waxillium Ladrian is forced by family tragedy to return to Elendel,
where he learns the hard way that the elegant streets of the city can be more dangerous than the dusty
plains of the Roughs.

Arcanum Unbounded: The Cosmere Collection
This Stormlight Archive discounted ebundle includes: The Way of Kings, Words of Radiance, Oathbringer
The #1 New York Times bestselling epic fantasy series by Brandon Sanderson! The Stormlight Archive is
the wildly imaginative epic fantasy from New York Times bestselling author Brandon Sanderson: welcome to
the remarkable world of Roshar, a world of stone and storms. Uncanny tempests of incredible power sweep
across the rocky terrain so frequently that they have shaped ecology and civilization alike. Roshar is
shared by humans and the enigmatic, humanoid Parshendi, with whom they are at war. It has been centuries
since the fall of the ten consecrated orders known as the Knights Radiant, but their Shardblades and
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Shardplate remain. Men trade kingdoms for Shardblades. Wars were fought for them, and won by them, but
in the war against the Parshendi, the ancient weapons and armor may not be enough. Speak again the
ancient oaths: Life before death. Strength before weakness. Journey before Destination. and return to
men the Shards they once bore. The Knights Radiant must stand again. --- Other Tor books by Brandon
Sanderson The Cosmere The Stormlight Archive The Way of Kings Words of Radiance Edgedancer (Novella)
Oathbringer The Mistborn trilogy Mistborn: The Final Empire The Well of Ascension The Hero of Ages
Mistborn: The Wax and Wayne series Alloy of Law Shadows of Self Bands of Mourning Collection Arcanum
Unbounded Other Cosmere novels Elantris Warbreaker The Alcatraz vs. the Evil Librarians series Alcatraz
vs. the Evil Librarians The Scrivener's Bones The Knights of Crystallia The Shattered Lens The Dark
Talent The Rithmatist series The Rithmatist Other books by Brandon Sanderson The Reckoners Steelheart
Firefight Calamity At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.

City of Swords
From the Hugo Award-winning hosts of the Writing Excuses writing advice show comes a collection of allnew stories of the fantastic, with beautiful illustrations and a behind-the-scenes look at each story’s
creation. Brandon Sanderson’s “Sixth of the Dusk,” set in his Cosmere universe shared by the Mistborn
books and the #1 New York Times bestselling Stormlight Archive, showcases a society on the brink of
technological change. On the deadly island of Patji, where predators can sense the thoughts of their
prey, a lone trapper discovers that the island is not the only thing out to kill him. Mary Robinette
Kowal’s “A Fire in the Heavens” is a powerful tale of a refugee seeking to the near-mythical homeland
her oppressed people left centuries ago. When Katin discovers the role the “eternal moon” occupies in
the Center Kingdom, and the nature of the society under its constant light, she may find enemies and
friends in unexpected places. Dan Wells’s “I.E.Demon” features an Afghanistan field test of a piece of
technology that is supposed to handle improvised explosive devices. Or so the engineers have told the
EOD team that will be testing it; exactly what it does and how it does it are need-to-know, and the
grunts don’t need to know. Until suddenly the need arises. Howard Tayler’s “An Honest Death” stars the
security team for the CEO of a biotech firm about to release the cure for old age. When an intruder
appears and then vanishes from the CEO’s office, the bodyguards must discover why he is lying to them
about his reason for pressing the panic button. For years the hosts of Writing Excuses have been
offering tips on brainstorming, drafting, workshopping, and revision, and now they offer an exhaustive
look at the entire process. Not only does Shadows Beneath have four beautifully illustrated fantastic
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works of fiction, but it also includes transcripts of brainstorming and workshopping sessions, early
drafts of the stories, essays about the stories’ creation, and details of all the edits made between the
first and final drafts. Come for the stories by award-winning authors; stay for the peek behind the
creative curtain.

Legion: The Many Lives of Stephen Leeds
Charles Stross builds a new series with Empire Games, expanding on the world he created in the Family
Trade series, a new generation of paratime travellers walk between parallel universes. The year is 2020.
It's seventeen years since the Revolution overthrew the last king of the New British Empire, and the
newly-reconstituted North American Commonwealth is developing rapidly, on course to defeat the French
and bring democracy to a troubled world. But Miriam Burgeson, commissioner in charge of the shadowy
Ministry of Intertemporal Research and Intelligence—the paratime espionage agency tasked with catalyzing
the Commonwealth's great leap forward—has a problem. For years, she's warned everyone: "The Americans
are coming." Now their drones arrive in the middle of a succession crisis. In another timeline, the U.S.
has recruited Miriam's own estranged daughter to spy across timelines in order to bring down any
remaining world-walkers who might threaten national security. Two nuclear superpowers are set on a
collision course. Two increasingly desperate paratime espionage agencies try to find a solution to the
first contact problem that doesn't result in a nuclear holocaust. And two women—a mother and her longlost daughter—are about to find themselves on opposite sides of the confrontation. At the Publisher's
request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

Paper Wishes
A glorious Collector's Edition of New York Times bestselling, epic fantasy novel CROOKED KINGDOM,
featuring: *Intricate gold iconography from the world of the book* *Seven pieces of full-color character
artwork from Monolime* *A new and exclusive letter of introduction from the author* *Deep black sprayed
edges* *Endpaper maps* This beautiful hardback is a perfect gift for fans, or to discover the
unforgettable writing of Leigh Bardugo before the Grishaverse comes to Netflix soon with Shadow and
Bone, an original series. Welcome to the world of the Grisha. Kaz Brekker and his crew of deadly
outcasts have just pulled off a heist so daring even they didn't think they'd survive. But instead of
divvying up a fat reward, they're right back to fighting for their lives. Double-crossed and badly
weakened, the crew is low on resources, allies, and hope. As powerful forces from around the world
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descend on Ketterdam to root out the secrets of the dangerous drug known as jurda parem, old rivals and
new enemies emerge to challenge Kaz's cunning and test the team's fragile loyalties. A war will be waged
on the city's dark and twisting streets - a battle for revenge and redemption that will decide the fate
of the Grisha world. As gripping, sweeping and memorable as the Grisha trilogy - SHADOW AND BONE, SIEGE
AND STORM and RUIN AND RISING - this novel is perfect for fans of Sarah J. Maas, Laini Taylor, Kristin
Cashore and GAME OF THRONES. Winner of the Teen Choice Book Award for Book of the Year.

The Shattered Lens
From #1 New York Times bestselling author Brandon Sanderson, the Mistborn series is a heist story of
political intrigue and magical, martial-arts action. For a thousand years the ash fell and no flowers
bloomed. For a thousand years the Skaa slaved in misery and lived in fear. For a thousand years the Lord
Ruler, the "Sliver of Infinity," reigned with absolute power and ultimate terror, divinely invincible.
Then, when hope was so long lost that not even its memory remained, a terribly scarred, heart-broken
half-Skaa rediscovered it in the depths of the Lord Ruler's most hellish prison. Kelsier "snapped" and
found in himself the powers of a Mistborn. A brilliant thief and natural leader, he turned his talents
to the ultimate caper, with the Lord Ruler himself as the mark. Kelsier recruited the underworld's
elite, the smartest and most trustworthy allomancers, each of whom shares one of his many powers, and
all of whom relish a high-stakes challenge. Only then does he reveal his ultimate dream, not just the
greatest heist in history, but the downfall of the divine despot. But even with the best criminal crew
ever assembled, Kel's plan looks more like the ultimate long shot, until luck brings a ragged girl named
Vin into his life. Like him, she's a half-Skaa orphan, but she's lived a much harsher life. Vin has
learned to expect betrayal from everyone she meets, and gotten it. She will have to learn to trust, if
Kel is to help her master powers of which she never dreamed. This saga dares to ask a simple question:
What if the hero of prophecy fails? Other Tor books by Brandon Sanderson The Cosmere The Stormlight
Archive The Way of Kings Words of Radiance Edgedancer (Novella) Oathbringer The Mistborn trilogy
Mistborn: The Final Empire The Well of Ascension The Hero of Ages Mistborn: The Wax and Wayne series
Alloy of Law Shadows of Self Bands of Mourning Collection Arcanum Unbounded Other Cosmere novels
Elantris Warbreaker The Alcatraz vs. the Evil Librarians series Alcatraz vs. the Evil Librarians The
Scrivener's Bones The Knights of Crystallia The Shattered Lens The Dark Talent The Rithmatist series The
Rithmatist Other books by Brandon Sanderson The Reckoners Steelheart Firefight Calamity At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
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Sixth of the Dusk
The Shattered Lens is the fourth action-packed fantasy adventure in the Alcatraz vs. the Evil Librarians
series for young readers by the #1 New York Times bestselling author Brandon Sanderson. These fast-paced
and funny novels are now available in deluxe hardcover editions illustrated by Hayley Lazo. Alcatraz
Smedry is up against a whole army of Evil Librarians with only his friend Bastille, a few pairs of
glasses, and an unlimited supply of exploding teddy bears to help him. This time, even Alcatraz's
extraordinary talent for breaking things may not be enough to defeat the army of Evil Librarians and
their giant librarian robots. “An excellent choice to read aloud to the whole family. It's funny,
exciting, and briskly paced.” —Nancy Pearl on NPR'S Morning Edition At the Publisher's request, this
title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

Alcatraz Versus the Knights of Crystallia
Dragon's Blood
Poke irresistible buttons to hear satisfying clicks and pops as kids read and count along with sturdy
board books. Patented!

Perfect State
Dragons are trained to fight to the death, and two determined teens help free them in this spellbinding
saga. Training a dragon to be a fighting champion is the only way to freedom for fifteen-year-old
Jakkin.

Brother's Ruin
Drawn to France to explore the myth of Saint Christopher and the "cynocephalus" or the dog-headed, Annja
Creed finds herself repeatedly and inexplicably targeted by vicious mercenaries. Her best defense is to
trace this brutal violence back to its source, which she soon discovers to be a millionaire and selfprofessed descendant of King Charlemagne. Original.
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Six of Crow: Crooked Kingdom Collector's Edition
The #1 New York Times Bestselling Series Perfect gift for fans of the Maze Runner series, this includes
all three books in Brandon Sanderson's Reckoners series—Steelheart, Firefight, and Calamity. Find out
what James Dashner called "fantastic," with "relentless" suspense and an "explosive" climax. How far
would you go for revenge if someone killed your father? If someone destroyed your city? If everything
you ever loved was taken from you? David Charleston will go to any lengths to stop the Epics. But to
exact revenge in this new world, David will need the Reckoners—a shadowy group of rebels bent on
maintaining justice. And it turns out that the Reckoners might just need David, too. Praise for the
Reckoners Series: “Another win for Sanderson . . . he’s simply a brilliant writer. Period.” —Patrick
Rothfuss, author of the New York Times and USA Today bestseller The Name of the Wind [STAR] “Snappy
dialogue, bizarre plot twists, high-intensity action, and a touch of mystery and romance . . . leaves
[readers] panting for the sequel.” —Booklist, Starred "Action-packed."—EW.com “Compelling. . . .
Sanderson uses plot twists that he teases enough for readers to pick up on to distract from the more
dramatic reveals he has in store.” —The A.V. Club “An absolute page-turner."”—Publishers Weekly "A
straight-up Marvel Comics-style action drama."—Kirkus Reviews

The Alloy of Law
Ten-year-old Manami did not realize how peaceful her family's life on Bainbridge Island was until the
day it all changed. It's 1942, after the attack on Pearl Harbor, and Manami and her family are Japanese
American, which means that the government says they must leave their home by the sea and join other
Japanese Americans at a prison camp in the desert. Manami is sad to go, but even worse is that they are
going to have to give her and her grandfather's dog, Yujiin, to a neighbor to take care of. Manami
decides to sneak Yujiin under her coat and gets as far as the mainland before she is caught and forced
to abandon Yujiin. She and her grandfather are devastated, but Manami clings to the hope that somehow
Yujiin will find his way to the camp and make her family whole again. It isn't until she finds a way to
let go of her guilt that Manami can reclaim the piece of herself that she left behind and accept all
that has happened to her family.

Firstborn
Note: This novella is included in Arcanum Unbounded: The Cosmere Collection, now available in print,
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ebook, and audiobook from Tor (US/Canada) and Gollancz (UK/Commonwealth). Mistborn: Secret History is a
companion story to the original Mistborn Trilogy. As such, it contains huge spoilers for the books
Mistborn (The Final Empire), The Well of Ascension, and The Hero of Ages. It also contains very minor
spoilers for the book The Bands of Mourning. Mistborn: Secret History builds upon the characterization,
events, and worldbuilding of the original trilogy. Reading it without that background will be a
confusing process at best. In short, this isn’t the place to start your journey into Mistborn. (Though
if you have read the trilogy—but it has been a while—you should be just fine, so long as you remember
the characters and the general plot of the books.) Saying anything more here risks revealing too much.
Even knowledge of this story’s existence is, in a way, a spoiler. There’s always another secret.

Elantris
Originally appearing in the Dangerous Women anthology and now available as a solo ebook, Shadows for
Silence in the Forests of Hell is a chilling novella of the Cosmere, the universe shared by Brandon
Sanderson’s Mistborn series and the #1 New York Times bestselling Stormlight Archive. When the familiar
and seemingly safe turns lethal, therein danger lies. Amid a forest where the shades of the dead linger
all around, every homesteader knows to follow the Simple Rules: “Don’t kindle flame, don’t shed the
blood of another, don't run at night. These things draw shades.” Silence Montane has broken all three
rules on more than one occasion. And to protect her family from a murderous gang with high bounties on
their heads, Silence will break every rule again, at the risk of becoming a shade herself.

Warbreaker
Legion: The Many Lives of Stephen Leeds, is #1 New York Times bestselling author Brandon Sanderson's
novella collection of science fiction thrillers that will make you question reality--including a neverbefore-published story. Stephen Leeds is perfectly sane. It's his hallucinations who are mad. A genius
of unrivaled aptitude, Stephen can learn any new skill, vocation, or art in a matter of hours. However,
to contain all of this, his mind creates hallucinatory people—Stephen calls them aspects—to hold and
manifest the information. Wherever he goes, he is joined by a team of imaginary experts to give advice,
interpretation, and explanation. He uses them to solve problems . . . for a price. His brain is getting
a little crowded and the aspects have a tendency of taking on lives of their own. When a company hires
him to recover stolen property—a camera that can allegedly take pictures of the past—Stephen finds
himself in an adventure crossing oceans and fighting terrorists. What he discovers may upend the
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foundation of three major world religions—and, perhaps, give him a vital clue into the true nature of
his aspects. Legion: The Many Lives of Stephen Leeds includes Legion, Legion: Skin Deep and the brand
new, shocking finale to Leeds' story, Lies of the Beholder. At the Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

Shadows Beneath
WINNER, 2013 Hugo Award for Best Novella! From #1 New York Times bestselling author Brandon Sanderson,
The Emperor’s Soul showcases a fascinating magic system as the clock ticks down for a condemned
criminal. When Shai is caught replacing the Moon Scepter with her nearly flawless forgery, she must
bargain for her life. An assassin has left the Emperor Ashravan without consciousness, a circumstance
concealed only by the death of his wife. If the emperor does not emerge after his hundred-day mourning
period, the rule of the Heritage Faction will be forfeit and the empire will fall into chaos. Shai is
given an impossible task: to create—to Forge—a new soul for the emperor in less than one hundred days.
But her soul-Forgery is considered an abomination by her captors. She is confined to a tiny, dirty
chamber, guarded by a man who hates her, spied upon by politicians, and trapped behind a door sealed in
her own blood. Shai’s only possible ally is the emperor’s most loyal councillor, Gaotona, who struggles
to understand her true talent. Time is running out for Shai. Forging, while deducing the motivations of
her captors, she needs a perfect plan to escape… -------------------- “Sanderson proves to be an
exceptionally talented writer in the pages of this book. Complex as some of the background is, he never
gets bogged down filling in details for the reader. Instead we learn everything we need seamlessly as
the story unfolds. His prose is lyrical without ever getting in its own way … His characters are
fascinating and fully realized. … The Emperor’s Soul is one of those rare high fantasies that feels
fresh and is filled with a sense of wonder.” —Charles de Lint, Fantasy & Science Fiction
-------------------- A note from the publisher: Brandon will send a free copy of this ebook to anyone
who purchased the Tachyon Publications trade paperback. See the title page in the ebook preview for
details.

Legion: Lies of the Beholder
Empire Games
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Snapshot
An all-new 120-page Stormlight Archive novella, "Edgedancer," will be the crown jewel of Arcanum
Unbounded: The Cosmere Collection, the first book of short fiction by #1 New York Times bestselling
author Brandon Sanderson. The collection will include nine works in all. The first eight are: “The Hope
of Elantris” (Elantris) “The Eleventh Metal” (Mistborn) “The Emperor's Soul” (Elantris) “Allomancer Jak
and the Pits of Eltania, Episodes 28 through 30” (Mistborn) “White Sand" (excerpt; Taldain) "Shadows for
Silence in the Forests of Hell” (Threnody) “Sixth of Dusk” (First of the Sun) “Mistborn: Secret History”
(Mistborn) These wonderful works, originally published on Tor.com and elsewhere individually, convey the
expanse of the Cosmere and tell exciting tales of adventure Sanderson fans have come to expect,
including the Hugo Award-winning novella, “The Emperor's Soul” and an excerpt from the graphic novel
"White Sand." Arcanum Unbounded will also contain the 120-page Stormlight Archive novella "Edgedancer,"
which will appear in this book for the first time anywhere. It is a story of Lift, taking place between
Words of Radiance and the forthcoming Oathbringer. Finally, this collection includes essays and
illustrations for the various planetary systems in which the stories are set. Other Tor books by Brandon
Sanderson The Cosmere The Stormlight Archive The Way of Kings Words of Radiance Edgedancer (Novella)
Oathbringer The Mistborn trilogy Mistborn: The Final Empire The Well of Ascension The Hero of Ages
Mistborn: The Wax and Wayne series Alloy of Law Shadows of Self Bands of Mourning Collection Arcanum
Unbounded Other Cosmere novels Elantris Warbreaker The Alcatraz vs. the Evil Librarians series Alcatraz
vs. the Evil Librarians The Scrivener's Bones The Knights of Crystallia The Shattered Lens The Dark
Talent The Rithmatist series The Rithmatist Other books by Brandon Sanderson The Reckoners Steelheart
Firefight Calamity At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.

Shadows for Silence in the Forests of Hell
The #1 New York Times bestselling sequel to Words of Radiance, from epic fantasy author Brandon
Sanderson at the top of his game. In Oathbringer, the third volume of the New York Times bestselling
Stormlight Archive, humanity faces a new Desolation with the return of the Voidbringers, a foe with
numbers as great as their thirst for vengeance. Dalinar Kholin’s Alethi armies won a fleeting victory at
a terrible cost: The enemy Parshendi summoned the violent Everstorm, which now sweeps the world with
destruction, and in its passing awakens the once peaceful and subservient parshmen to the horror of
their millennia-long enslavement by humans. While on a desperate flight to warn his family of the
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threat, Kaladin Stormblessed must come to grips with the fact that the newly kindled anger of the
parshmen may be wholly justified. Nestled in the mountains high above the storms, in the tower city of
Urithiru, Shallan Davar investigates the wonders of the ancient stronghold of the Knights Radiant and
unearths dark secrets lurking in its depths. And Dalinar realizes that his holy mission to unite his
homeland of Alethkar was too narrow in scope. Unless all the nations of Roshar can put aside Dalinar’s
blood-soaked past and stand together—and unless Dalinar himself can confront that past—even the
restoration of the Knights Radiant will not prevent the end of civilization. Other Tor books by Brandon
Sanderson The Cosmere The Stormlight Archive The Way of Kings Words of Radiance Edgedancer (Novella)
Oathbringer The Mistborn trilogy Mistborn: The Final Empire The Well of Ascension The Hero of Ages
Mistborn: The Wax and Wayne series Alloy of Law Shadows of Self Bands of Mourning Collection Arcanum
Unbounded Other Cosmere novels Elantris Warbreaker The Alcatraz vs. the Evil Librarians series Alcatraz
vs. the Evil Librarians The Scrivener's Bones The Knights of Crystallia The Shattered Lens The Dark
Talent The Rithmatist series The Rithmatist Other books by Brandon Sanderson The Reckoners Steelheart
Firefight Calamity At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
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